## **Bobbie Walthall**

To: Barry Walthall Subject: RE: Display request

**From:** Marie Treichel [mailto:marie.treichel@nenc.ks.childcareaware.org]

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2013 1:09 PM

To: Barry Walthall Subject: Display request

Dear City Manager David L. Corliss,

I am writing to request permission for our agency, Child Care Aware® of Northeast and North Central KS to temporarily place a public awareness display at the corner of 27<sup>th</sup> and Iowa streets during the week of April 13 – 20, 2013. We are a non-profit agency whose mission is supporting the development and learning of young children by offering programs and services that improve the quality and accessibility of child care for working families. The week of April 14 – 20, 2013 is the nationally recognized Week of the Young Child when agencies, communities and early learning programs raise awareness and host activities on the topic of early childhood and education.

The specific location of this display would be the grassy area located on the Southeast corner of the intersection of Iowa and 27<sup>th</sup> streets, between Iowa Street and the access road. The display would include 5, 860 small multi-colored stake flags (approximately 2 ½" x 3 ½ and 21" high) and two 24"x24" signs at approximate heights of 40." Please refer to the attached/enclosed images for reference. Both businesses most affected by this, Landmark Bank and Runza have expressed their support for this activity –attached are their letters of support. April 13<sup>th</sup> is the KU 2013 Big Event Day, when we will have access to a team of volunteers to assist us in placing the flags and greatly reducing set-up time. Attached is a plot plan showing the proposed placement of the display.

We are hopeful that since the display will not exceed the height of 40" it won't impair driver site lines, or cause unsafe distractions. I appreciate your time and consideration for this request. Please let me know if you have any questions or require any further documentation.

Sincerely,

## MARIE TREICHEL

Provider Services Manager ERC Resource & Referral, d/b/a Child Care Aware® of Northeast & North Central Kansas

Supporting the development and learning of young children by offering programs and services that improve the quality and accessibility of child care for working families.



2706 Iowa St., Suite C Lawrence, KS 66046 PH (785) 865-0669 FAX (785) 856-2590 nenc.ks.childcareaware.org



Flag height 21" length 2 ½" x width 3 1/2"



## Each flag





Learn more at nenc.ks.childcareaware.org





February 8, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Marie Treichel of Child Care Aware approached Landmark National Bank about an idea to display 5860 flags and two larger signs in the lawn between Iowa Street and the frontage road for the Week of the Young Child from April 13 through April 21.

We at Landmark have no reservations about the display, and we look forward to seeing the final product!

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Thanks,

Lindsey Ringham Bank Manager

Landmark National Bank 2710 Iowa St. Lawrence, KS 66046

(P)785-841-6677 (F)785-841-5101 lringham@banklandmark.com From: Lawrence South [lawrencesouth@runzanational.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:51 PM

**To:** marie.treichel@nenc.ks.childcareaware.org

Hello marie its Adam from lawrence runza. I aprove of the flags bieng placed on the city property between the acess road and iowa and think it sounds like a fun project! Hope it goes well and u have our support, have a great day!